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Welcome to Temple Baptist Church of Rogers! 

December 29, 2024 

“Angels We Have Heard on High” 

Hymn #100 

WELCOME  

ORDINANCE OF BAPTISM 

“O Come, All Ye Faithful” 

Hymn #89 

Worship Together 

Selections from the congregation 

“Behold the Lamb of God” 

MESSAGE Wade Allen 

“Christus Victor” 

CLOSING PRAYER 



S E R M O N  N O T E S :  

Interactive Study Notes on the  
You Version Bible App 

Behold the Lamb Victorious in Glory  
Revelation 5; 14; 19 

Wade Allen—Lead Pastor 

https://bible.com/events/49363395
https://bible.com/events/49363395


DEACON OF THE MONTH  

Lonnie Townzen 

If you have not yet gotten involved in a 
community group, this next week would 
be a perfect opportunity for you to join 
one! We will publish locations and times 
in next week’s bulletin. 

Finally, I want to encourage you to take 
some time in the next few days to chart 
out your spiritual growth plan for 2025. 
What are your Bible reading goals for 
this next year? What books will you 
include as devotional reading in your 
daily disciplines? Will you utilize the 
Recharge books as a part of your plan? 
If you fail to plan, you are planning to 
fail. Let’s make 2025 our best year yet! 

ONLINE GIVING 
http://easytithe.com/

tbcrogers 

9:00 AM Joyce White 

10:30 AM Amy Laymon 
& Volunteer 

NURSERY VOLUNTEERS 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Today 5th Sunday Chili/Soup  
Fellowship Meal 

Dec 31 OFFICE CLOSED 

Dec 31 New Year’s Eve Party 
7:00 PM TO MIDNIGHT 

Jan 1 OFFICE CLOSED 

Jan 2 Christian Seniors 
NOON 

Jan 5 Winter Session Community 
Groups Begin 

Jan 8 TSM Resumes 

Jan 15 Club 267 Resumes 

The Christmas Eve Service was a huge 
blessing to many! I want to say thank 
you to everyone who volunteered their 
time and energy to making it happen. A 
special word of gratitude goes to those 
who helped plan and direct the service: 
David McEuen, John O’Connor, Jerene 
Reddin and Joanna Allen. 

If you were unable to be with us for 
this special time of worship, I invite you 
to watch the replay of the livestream 
available on our Facebook page. 

Next week (Jan 5), we will kick off our 
new sermon series, Recharge books and 
the winter session for community groups. 

DECEMBER 22 REPORT   

Worship Service 87 

Sunday School 64 

  

General Fund $4,855.00 

Summer Missions $2,680.00 

Benevolence $490.00 

Love Offerings $2,400.00 

Scholarships $200.00 

Missions $240.00 

Local Ministries $200.00 

Youth $25.00 

A WORD FROM YOUR LEAD PASTOR... 

http://easytithe.com/tbcrogers
http://easytithe.com/tbcrogers

